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MEMORANDUM FOR: E. Christenbury, Director and Chief Counsel
Hearing Division, ELD

FROM: S. Schwartz, Deputy Director
Division of Emergency Preparedness and

Engineering Response, IE

SURJECT: FEMA REVIEW OF OFFSITE EMERGENCY PLAN FOR SHOREHAM -

I was informed by Richard Krim, Assistant Associate Director, Office of

Natural and Technological Hazards, FEMA, that the FEMA findirgs and determinations
*

in the LILCO offsite transition plans will not be provided to the NRC unti.1

March 1. Mr. Krim further stated that he did not expect to receive the FEMA

region's review of the plans until mid-February.
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S. A. Schwartz, puty Director
Division of gency Preparednes

and Engine. ing Response. IE
-
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cc: ELJordan, IE j
FPagano, IE V
RCDeYoung, IE
HRDenton, NRR
TMurley, RI
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